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August & September 2021 
A NEW SCHOOL YEAR! 

  

 

   

 
  

   

 BOOK FAIR 

Our annual Scholastic book fair will be 8/31-9/10. This 
is an affordable way to provide books for your 
children. Please stop by to check it out! Proceeds help 
us replenish classroom books.  
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will move children up to 
their next classroom. 
You will receive 
information from your 
teachers letting you 
know all necessary 
information regarding 
any moves for your 
family as well as 
information on the 
2021/22 school year. 
It's going to be an 
exciting season!
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SBCSC will be sharing 
their bus schedules with 
us soon. We receive 
busses from Kennedy, 
Marshall, Nuner, 
Jackson and LaSalle. 
The ATLC bus route 
goes to Monroe, St. 
Jude and St. Matthews. 
If you're child is riding 
the bus to ATLC please 
notify SBCSC 
Transportation Dept. 
393-7000.
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Our annual end of the 
year picnic and field 
day will be on Tuesday, 
8/10.Classrooms will 
celebrate their last day 
in class before they 
move up! We ask that 
you sign up for a dish to 
share. Your teachers 
can help with that. 

Roundbelly’s Pizza 
We have a special visitor coming 

to ATLC! Roundbelly’s Pizza will 

be here on Monday, 8/2 from     

4-7pm (we still close at 5:30). 

You can pick up pizzas to take 

home that night. Pizzas cost $10-

12 each. Though I haven’t tried it, 

I love pizza, food trucks and an 

easy dinner! Sounds like a 

perfect night! 

 Home Visits 
Teachers will begin scheduling 

home visits between 8/16-11/5. 

Home visits are important in 

sharing academic goals, 

partnering in education and 

getting better acquainted with 

one another and the curriculum. 

Thank you for your support as we 

head into the new school year. 

 Grandparent’s Day 
We will be celebrating 
Grandparent’s Day on Friday, 
9/10 from 3-5pm. Please, have 
Grandma and Grandpa visit us 
for a special snack and a 
surprise!  

 

LABOR DAY 

ATLC will be closed on Monday, 9/6 for Labor 
Day. Enjoy your holiday. Vacation forms are 
located in the lobby if you’re requesting a credit for 
the day.  

 

 

Thank you to our teaching team. The workforce shortage continues to be a burden for everyone. 
We have wonderful, caring and HARDWORKING teachers who remain diligent in their work and 
commitment to best practices.   


